
Date Idea: Road Trip Your Way
to Romance

By Sarah Batcheller

If you and your significant other have taken in all that your
town has to offer and you’re ready for a change of scenery,
it’s the perfect time to embark on an unforgettable road trip!
With the warmer months approaching, the two of you can follow
this weekend date idea to take a small adventure and prepare
for spring. Road trips are a great way to spend quality time
together, something we often forget to do as we get caught up
in the hustle and bustle of a new year. Cupid’s dating advice
is sure to help you and your honey make the most of this
weekend date idea!

Related Link: Enjoy a Secret Sunset on Your Next Date Night
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Dating Advice for Couples Looking
for Adventure This Weekend
If you’re ready to leave behind the colder weather once and
for all, drive South to a warmer state for some fun in the
sun. If you’re the more adventurous type and want one last
cold weather rendezvous before the snow melts away, embrace
the chilly season and set your sights North for winter sports.
Or  you  can  travel  to  the  nearest  mountain  and  go  for  a
romantic hike. Camping together is another idea that will be
sure to keep you snuggling all night. It also adds to the
minimalist attitude that road trips are all about! For those
couples who want to hit as many destinations as possible, you
can fuse romance and adventure and take a weekend cruise.

You and your sweetie can take this time to show love like your
favorite Hollywood couples do since they’re always on the
road. No matter where you decide to go, if you plan on being
in the car for a while, find ways to beat boredom by playing
some fun games or using the time to catch up with one other
after a long work week. Playing your favorite music or an
audio book will give both of you something to enjoy while
driving too.

Related Link: Date Idea: Kidnap Him!

Just remember to turn off your phone and ignore your calls, e-
mails, and texts. Make this weekend only about you and your
significant other. For those couples who haven’t gone on a
getaway, this date idea could be an important next step in
your relationship and love.

Ever been on a road trip with your honey? Share your dating
advice with us in the comments below! 

http://cupidspulse.com/88669/date-idea-kidnap-him/

